
Justice and Peace Meeting 
 

21st September, 2006 
 
 

Present:  Kirsty, Julie S. Julie K. John, Cathie 
 
Apologies: Tom, Liam, Angela 
 
Chair: John 
 
Meditation: Kirsty 
 
Minutes: Cathie 
 
Minutes of Last Meeting: 
 
Alternative to multicultural evening.  Liam passed word to Cathie that he will not 
organise anything in its place this year. 
  
Cafod box:   The New poster and chart are in place beside the box, and the amount 
collected for July/August has been written up.  
 
Project Peru:  Carol Hudson will come on the 10th October to give the talk.  An article 
about the J & P Group appeared in Talkabout along with an advert for the Project  Peru      
Talk. Kirsty will give group members flyers to distribute to likely parishioners who they 
think may be interested to come.  Kirsty will also speak to Canon.  John will invite Fred 
and Bishop Tripp.  Cathie will ask Sister Vianney and pass on Jenny Cairn’s telephone 
number to Kirsty to invite S.H. J&P members.   Cathie to place notice in newsletter for 
next two weeks (if Canon agrees). We agreed that a minimum donation of £50 should be 
given to Carol.  A collection will be made after the Talk and if needed a top up by the 
J&P treasurer.                                          ACTION; JOHN, KIRSTY,CATHIE. 
 
 
Recruitment of New Members: We will continue to invite new members in our notices 
in the newsletter.  
Tom has yet to report on the Churches Together’s views on whether we should have 
links with interested groups in the other churches.    ACTION; TOM 
. 
Racial Justice Sunday:  Tom gave homilies on the subject at each Mass. 
 
One World Week (and Week of Prayer for World Peace) 22 – 29 October 
John will talk to Canon about displaying the World Map on both weekends of 22 and 29 
Oct.  He will also contact school to borrow their easel.  Cathie has a map and John will 
decide how best it should be displayed.  Kirsty will try to get the stickers. 
                                                                                    ACTION; JOHN, CATHIE, KIRSTY 
Peace Vigil 31 December   
John will discuss with Liam any changes to the format of the service.  It was thought that 
there may have been some repetition previously that could be avoided this time. 
                                                                                       ACTION; JOHN, LIAM. 
                            



Informing Ourselves: No progress had been made regarding “Faithful Cities”, so this 
item was deferred.  Instead, the group watched a video called “War No More”.  It was 
agreed that this might be suitable for showing to parishioners, possibly on an evening in 
November at Kirsty’s house, with refreshments afterwards provided by group members.,  
This to be discussed at next meeting. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 18 October at 8pm  
  Chair: Liam 
  Meditation: Cathie 
  Minutes: John 
                        Venue, 245 Cannon Hill Lane 
 
The meeting ended with a prayer  
 
 
 
 


